
Mr Aqueel Bashir 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7 August 2023 

Dear Resident, 

Kasa, 278 Belle Isle Road, Leeds, LS10 3UA - Premises licence Application 

We are writing to you as we have received a representation from you in relation to concerns about 

our application to operate 24-hours at Kasa, 278 Belle Isle Road, Leeds, LS10 3UA.  

We aim to provide a 24 hour convenience store for local residents, which will include the sale of 

alcohol. We believe that we will promote all licensing objectives to ensure there are no issues with 

this. 

As a member of the local community, we want to work with residents. As such, should you wish to 

discuss this in person with me, as the operator and DPS of the premises, please do email me at 

Aqueel Bashir  or call me on  so that we can set up a 

meeting. 

Kind regards 

Aqueel Bashir 




